
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Reception year is an important part in a child’s 

development.   At Bannerman Road Community Academy 

we create a nurturing environment for your child to 

flourish and grow to be the best they can be.  

Your child will be able to make friends of a similar age, 

develop relationships and social skills.  Children will also 

learn maths and literacy skills. They will develop their 

language through focused play. 

It is important that you child attends everyday. Now your child 5 or in 

the term they turn 5, they legally must be in school every day.  When 

children miss school, it is harder for them to maintain and further build 

relationships with their friends.  They also miss out on all the fantastic 

play based activities which they enjoy and help them to develop.  

 

If your child is feeling a little under the weather, we recommend sending them in as 
often when they begin playing and learning with their friends, they forget about 
feeling unwell and are much happier.  If they become especially unwell through the 
session, we will call you. If your child is going to be absent, please call the office by 
9:00am giving your child’s full name, class and reason for being absent on 
01173772080. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please see  

Ms Bowen (Early Years Leader) or 

 Mrs Dyer (Vice Principal)  

 


